
Medicaid Billing 
 
Question:  
  
The New York State Speech-Language-Hearing Association has a question about how other 
states handle Medicaid billing by audiologists who do not hold the ASHA CCC-A, but are 
licensed as audiologists in the state; specifically they would like to know if there are Federal 
regulations involved in this.  Any information would be appreciated.  
 
Answers:  
 
I work in Ohio.  There are no federal regulations involved in Medicaid billing without your ASHA 
CCC-A.  The only Ohio regulation is that you are licensed in your state. 
  
Margaret Kettler 
 
 
I would encourage them to contact their state’s STAR, Amy Bamrick, as well as Laurie Alban-
Havens at ASHA who is the Director of Private Health Plans and State Advocacy. I am also chair 
of ASHA’s Medicaid Committee if they need any assistance that I can provide.  
 
Kim Ward 
 


